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ANNUAL ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

Central School District #301 has been inspected for asbestos containing materials in our schools. 

As part of our annual asbestos management plan update, we are providing this notification. It is 

our intent to provide all the information for dealing with asbestos to parents, students and staff as 

recommended by the Environmental Protection Agency and the Illinois Department of Public 

Health.  

 

The inspection reports and management plans are available at the Administration Office or the 

respective building principal’s office for your review.  

 

For further information regarding the asbestos in our schools please contact Dan Polowy, 

Director of Facility Operations or Central School District Administration office at 275 South 

Street., Burlington, IL 60109. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dan Polowy 
 

 

Dan Polowy 

Director of Facility Operations 

Central Community School District #301 

 

 


